
 
 

                                                        
                                   

 

November 9, 2011 

Dear Pastor, Faith Leader and Elder,  

We are so excited about the move of the Holy Spirit at this time. Our churches are the center of hope 
for our families and communities as well as the guiding light to the world. For this reason, we invite 
you and the leaders of your faith community to Atlantic City, New Jersey from Monday, November 
28th through Thursday, December 1st.    

As a pastor and church leader who is serious and sensitive to the call of Jesus and the movement of 
the Holy Spirit, you have been recommended by other clergy for this special summit meeting. Over 
1200 pastors, ministers and elders have attended these exciting convocations from New York and 
New Jersey. The “fire” of the Holy Spirit is spreading as thousands are signing up.   

The program is entitled “Registration for God’s Kingdom and Fatherland”, co-sponsored by the 
American Clergy Leadership Conference. Nationally-known pastors will facilitate panel discussions 
and forums that will allow us as pastors to take a deeper look at what God is doing now – in real 
time! We promise that you will not be disappointed. Things will be revealed in the Scriptures that 
will take your preaching and teaching to an all-time high, as well as bring about a renewed sense of 
commitment and dedication to your ministry and service to God and humanity. Many pastors have 
shared that this Kingdom-building conference has challenged and reinforced their understanding of 
their calling and empowered them to embrace a more prophetic role in leading others to the Kingdom.  
Please bring your Bible, the ministers and elders of your church and your colleagues in ministry to 
this engaging and groundbreaking event.   

We will conduct a series of sessions on the Principles in the Bible through presentations on the 
Original Substance of the Divine Principle that will offer “new wine for new wineskins.” Fellowship, 
praise and testimonies will highlight our time together as we draw strength from each other, share our 
stories and celebrate the goodness of the Lord in our personal lives and ministry. We are the ones 
chosen by God in this providential age to bring the light of the Word to the nation as we give hope to 
our families, church and community.    

The conference will begin at 2 PM, November 28th and conclude by noon on December 1. We are 
asking a love offering of $200 for this historic experience, which will include all accommodations 
and meals (transportation to Atlantic City is not included). We will call to discuss how you can 
register. Registration should be done through your local ACLC host. The registration deadline is 
Thursday, November 24, 2011.  

Location details:    

Bally’s Resort and Casino, 1900 Pacific Ave., Atlantic City, New Jersey 0840, (609) 340-
2000, www.ballysac.com. 
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We are looking forward to your participation. May our God continue to richly bless you, your family 
and ministry. Get ready! The best is yet to come! 

Sincerely,  

 

Rev. Michael Jenkins          Archbishop G. Augustus Stallings       Bishop Jesse Edwards  
Chairman                             Co – President Co – President 

 

 

Minister Reiko Jenkins          Rev. Levy Daugherty                        Rev. Tanya Edwards 
Executive Committee National Executive Advisor Executive Committee 


